
Changes to the price of a school lunch from 
September 2014 

 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

SCHOOL MEALS WILL BE FREE FOR CHILDREN IN RECEPTION, 
YEAR 1 AND YEAR 2 FROM SEPTEMBER 2014. 

 

For all other year groups, the new price of school meals will be £2.06 from 
the first day back at school in September. This new price will enable us to 
continue providing the same high quality and nutritious meals that your 
child enjoys. 
 
 

 Old Price New price 
(From September 2014) 

 
Price Per Day 

 

 
£2.00 

 
£2.06 

 
Per week 

 

 
£10.00 

 
£10.30 

 
 

Please register to use our online payment system at 

www.JOINOS.com 

 

If you have any other questions, please call North Tyneside Council Catering Services 
on (0191) 643 8355. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mark Longstaff 
Head of Commissioning and Fair Access  


